Page 1 of 1

Dear Connecticut Legislators,

As a resident of New Haven and as a mother | write to express my support for LCO# 3471 “An Act
Concerning Police Accountability". The opportunity to make meaningful change is in your hands! Passing
this bill is a vote for a better future for all of us. Together we can create safer, healthier and more equitable
communities but it will take courage. If you represent a district that is far removed from these issues, |
implore you to listen to your colleagues who have led this effort. | am so proud to be represented by
Senator Winfield. Please know he is speaking for me and thousands of others as he works to change hearts
and minds across the state. We are watching, hoping and praying you will hear.

Respectfully,

Elizabeth Donius
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